
 

 
 

UPDATE: Email Senators Peters and 
Stabenow Now to Ensure Relief for 
Providers, Including Chiropractors 

 
We have received word that getting through by phone to Senator Peters and 

Senator Stabenow has been very difficult. You can email them here: 
 

Senator Peters: https://www.peters.senate.gov/contact/email-gary 
Senator Stabenow: https://www.stabenow.senate.gov/contact 

 
The message remains the same: Ask them "to include the Immediate Relief 
for Rural Facilities and Providers Act, sponsored by senators Bennet and 

Barrasso, in the current Senate COVID-19 relief package." 
 

Original Email: 
Senators Michael Bennet (D-Colo.) and John Barrasso (R-Wyo.) have 

introduced the Immediate Relief for Rural Facilities and Providers Act, new 
legislation to address the impending crisis facing our health care system as the 

spread of COVID-19 increasingly strains hospitals and providers across the 
country. This new legislation would extend a lifeline to rural hospitals, and all 
providers and the millions of Americans who depend on them for health care. 

 
Among help for rural hospitals, the Bennet/Barrasso legislation will: 

• Provide Stabilization and Relief for all providers, including 
chiropractors, with an emergency, one-time grant for all providers and 
ambulatory surgery centers equal to their total payroll from January 1 - 
April 1, 2019 

• Provide Funding for all Physicians and Providers, including 
chiropractors, by authorizing the Small Business Administration to 
provide low interest loans to providers and ambulatory surgery centers at 
a 0.25% interest rate that will not accrue until two years after the COVID-
19 pandemic has ended 

https://michiganchiro.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=68ea0aa2736d7bcc603327159ad23671&i=35A57A1A327
https://michiganchiro.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=68ea0aa2736d7bcc603327159ad23671&i=35A57A1A328


 
What you need to do: Call Senator Gary Peters [(202-224-6221)] and Senator 
Debbie Stabenow [(202) 224-4822] and ask them "to include the Immediate 
Relief for Rural Facilities and Providers Act, sponsored by senators 
Bennet and Barrasso, in the current Senate COVID-19 relief package." 
 
Disclaimer: The Michigan Association of Chiropractors is a professional association advocating for the rights of 
chiropractors and their patients across the state of Michigan. We are NOT a state agency or regulatory body. We are 
merely informing our membership regarding what they are allowed to do during this difficult and confusing time. 
 
The information we provide during this pandemic is derived in conjunction with our governmental relations and legal 
experts, developed after examination of all official releases of information from the State of Michigan and in 
consultation with said experts and representatives from state government. Please refer to our emails and website for 
the latest information, free from speculation and the rumors currently circulating in the wake of official state actions. 
 
Rest assured that we will continue to advocate for the profession at the highest levels, with the health and well-being 
of you and your patients, as well as the overall stability of the health care system, foremost in our efforts.   

 

  

  

 

    

https://www.chirofcu.org/
http://ameriprotect.us/

